
 
Measure 110 has been disastrous for Oregon.  We need to reimplement the law that requires people 
to get treatment or go to jail. I understand there is a desire not to criminalize addiction, however, 
this is leading to open drug usage and a lack of safety for others in the community including 
children. The fruit of this measure has been bad.  
 
I want to express my support for the re-criminalization of drugs, mandatory treatment or jail time, 
and banning public drug use. I believe this can be done quickly in February and is necessary for 
Oregon to solve the open-air drug use, prioritize safe communities, help the homeless crisis, and 
allow police the tools to stop deadly hard drugs from permeating our communities. 
 
The lack of consequences for those who are actively engaging in open-air drug usage is not working. 
Our communities are not better off, nor are the individuals struggling with drug addiction.  
 
Thank you, 
Anna Murphy 
 


